
 
       
8

th
 February 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Carer of Children in Year 2 
 
Just to remind you that we are holding an 
informal talk tomorrow Thursday 9

th
 

February at 9.00am to give you some 
valuable information about your child’s 
forthcoming SATs Tests which will be held 
in May. 
 
We will be serving hot drinks and biscuits 
and we do hope you will be able to attend. 
 
Please enter the school hall via Poulton 
Road. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Connolly 

Senior Teacher 


